
BURCH ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
RT 3, PO BOX 4B DELBARTON, WV   25670

304-475-2141 FAX 304-475-2676

Dr. Doug Ward, Principal Deborah Starr, Vice Principal

Tuesday, November 25, 2014

It is a pleasure to be a part of the Mingo County 4-H Adult Leaders Association.  I have known 

West Virginia Extension Agent, Mark Whitt, for many years.  During this time, I have attended: 

monthly adult meeting, special event activities such as the King Coal Festival, volunteered at our

Mingo County  4-H Camp, and attend Jackson’s Mill for participation in student and adult  4-H 

functions.

Mark has proven many times over to be a valuable asset to the 4-H Community. He has a 

genuine love and concern for our children and goes above and beyond to meet the needs of our 

clubbers. He recognizes the need to teach awareness, acceptance, and cooperation to our students

and volunteers.  Mark absolutely contributes to the development of our children and others as he 

helps them to become people of good character and who care about each other. 

As the Burch Elementary School Assistant Principal, I also work closely with Mark to meet the 

needs of our children during our monthly 4-H Meeting. He encourages us to participate in 4-H 

Community Service Projects and assists us in any way. 

I am proud to be a part of the 4-H organization and plan to continue to do so for many years to 

come.  Mark Whitt is a true 4-H’er who  goes above and beyond to make a positive difference in 

our  children as we all strive together to “Make the Best Better!”  

Mrs. Deborah Lynn Starr
A Principal & Mingo County 4-H Leader
Burch Elementary School
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